A moment in time...

It’s hard to believe that almost 50 years have passed since we all took off in 1973 for different directions
of life.

While we have had a number of reunions over the years, this is the BIG ONE! Are we really that old? If
you’ve ever wanted to reconnect with classmates and see what everyone is up to, this may be your last
chance, as we, the reunion committee, are playing our swan song, and will retire from the reunion
business!.

To commemorate this great occasion, we have planned a very special weekend for all who attend, and
additional events may be added as befits a golden celebration!

It's starts with an elegant Friday evening at the newly renovated El Prado hotel in downtown Palo Alto
(Formerly named the Garden Court Hotel). This beautiful boutique hotel is perfect for our evening
occasion, with both a private courtyard and an adjacent indoor area for casual mingling. A nice selection
of appetizers and drinks will be offered. ((Talk about music, door prizes??))

The next day’s event will be held at the Ritz-Carlton Hotel in beautiful Half Moon Bay. We will have a
daytime affair adjacent to the hotel in our own private area, again with both indoor and outdoor areas.
A casual lunch will be served. There will be ample time to explore the Ritz property and the beach.

For those who may not have their own transportation, we will have a charter bus leaving from Gunn
High School at 11am to shuttle out to Half Moon Bay and back.

You may think this all sounds very expensive? Well, it is! But we have a special benefactor who has
pledged to underwrite a substantial portion of the expenses. So, what is your cost? In commemoration
of our graduation year, the cost for BOTH events is just $73.00 per person — get it?

We are in the process of trying to find as many of our classmates as possible and we ask that you review
the list of those classmates on the website
http://lynbrooksports.prepcaltrack.com/ATHLETICS/GUNN/GunnlList-Lost.txt that we do not have
contact info for and let us know if you have an email address, mobile number or other info to help us
find them.

We will send out further announcements and registration details as the date approaches as well as
posting updates on the website
http://lynbrooksports.prepcaltrack.com/ATHLETICS/GUNN/gunnhome.htm We are very excited to
host these events and look forward to seeing all who can attend.

SAVE THE DATES: Friday September 22 and Saturday September 23, 2023

The Reunion Committee
Jane, Hank, Benny, and Albert

Class of ‘73 Website:

http://lynbrooksports.prepcaltrack.com/ATHLETICS/GUNN/gunnhome.htm




